
 

 

Car Park 

Please could you be considerate at all 

times when parking your cars. Thank 

you for your cooperation 

 

Internet 

Have you liked us on facebook yet? 

    Are you following us on twitter?  

Head over the page and take a look. 

  

Also don’t forget to check out our 

weekly blog over at the website 

www.stgeorgesnursery.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information 
 

Please remember to  communicate 
with us at all times and  inform us if 
any changes to home or any other 
circumstances to do with your child, 
this is for your child’s welfare. Also 
please do inform us on arrival of any 
injuries to your child that have 
occurred whilst at home so a report 
can be done. 

 

 

 

Help! 

We are looking for kitchen items for Mud kitchens outside. We’d 

be grateful of any donations such as old kettles, irons, pots & pans. 

 

                                   

 

 

 Policy Review 

  Our policy review will be taking place in October, if you have any 

suggestions that you would like to be considered, please do bring 

your ideas forward.  
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 Dates for your Diary 

Half term break is 19th – 23rd October 2015  

For those receiving funding the Autumn term will end on 18th December and start back again on 5th January 

2015. 

The nursery will close on Thursday 24th December 2015 at 1pm, we will re open as normal on Monday 4th 

January. 

  

Session Times 

Please can we remind all parents to adhere to their child’s session 

times. Those that do collect late will incur a charge. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Weather  

Now the weather is getting wet can we ask for children to have a 

change of footwear for indoor use, either slippers or soft shoes. 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

Oadby 

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery:  

 Sophia, Logan, Isobel, Alys, Tiago, Saveer, Jessica, , Mila, 

Daiwik, Uwais, Charlie, Natasha, Jacob, Ayman, Anouk, 

Nayanessh, Sawdah, Annya 

Please could you inform us if your child isn’t attending 

nursery. 

Parents evening is coming up in October, keep an eye on 

the parents notice bored for the date.  

Could parents please remember to bring some spare 

clothes in their child’s bag,  in case we need to get the 

changed.  

Photograph dates are as follows,  15thOctober 

 

 

 

Narborough 

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery: 

Kobi, Austin, Sebastion, Holly, Amelia, Hollie, Lucus, Callum, 

Amelie, Zelda, Mia, Isaac and Jacob. Freddie, Noah, Alexander, 

Austin, Maya, Sebastiaan, Emma, Zara, Riley, Rosie, Oscar, 

Avneet, Audrina & Kaiden.  

We’d also like to welcome Jasmyn, Oliver Ben, Caelun, Chloe 

who have joined our out of school care. 

We would like to welcome Sophie to the team who will be 

working towards her apprenticeship. 

Tracy will be returning to Grace Road in October, we’d like to 

thank Tracy for all her hard work while she has been with us. We 

will have Lisa join us until Hannah returns from maternity leave in 

November. 

We have parents evening on Wednesday 7th October. Look out 

for more information on the parent notice board about booking 

appointments. 

We have the photographer coming on 2nd October. 

   

Grace Road 

We’ like to welcome our new starters since the last 

newsletter: 

Amaya, Ella, Conner Jay, Georgia, Noah, Rosie, Sienna, 

Aleksandra, Alexis, Atinder, Billy, Casey, Floyd, Isaiah, 

Jemima, Julian, Lena, Lewis, Liam, William, Amelia, 

Alexandra, Eleanor and Louis 

A big welcome to Melissa who is a level 2 

We’d like to say farewell to Taz who has been with us for 

eight years, we wish her well for the future.   

The Photographer is coming 7th October  

We have parents evening on 28th october 

 

 

                                           

 

 

City 

Welcome to all the new children that have joined us since the last 

newsletter: Nayef, Mariam, Szymon, Tiana, Malikah, Alisha, 

Zainab, Iyad, Aisha, Hamdaan, Emil & Tenuli 

We say goodbye to Fatima and wish her all the best in her new 

adventures 

Welcome chloe to the team who has joined us full time and is 

based in the daffodils room 

Ivy Nsingo has changed her hours and now works three days 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday in the snowdrop room.  

Parents evening is 13
th

 October. 

We have the photographer coming on 30
th

 September.  

 

If you provide a packed lunch for your child can you ensure that it 

is substantial and contains a sandwich, wrap or crackers. 

Now the weather is getting wet can we ask for children to have a 

change of footwear for indoor use, either slipper or soft shoes. 

 

 

Enderby 

We’d like to welcome some New starters to the nursery: Arthur, William, Poppy, Amelia, Ariadni, Edward & Sophie 

We’d also like to welcome new staff to the team here at Enderby: Anna Wilson , who will be based  in lions & hippos 

classroom and Rosemary O’Hara  our nursery cook. 

Big congratulations to staff that have had babies: 

Gemma who gave birth to Esme in June, Letasha  who had Harley in June and Kerry who gave birth to Molly-May in July. 

Congratulations to Tej being promoted to senior Nursery Nurse. 

We’d also like to say a huge well done to Anna Smith who has just graduated and gained her Foundation Degree in Early 

Years 

The Photographer is coming on 24th & 25th September. We have parents evening on 4th November 2015. 

Graduate: 

Anna Smith graduated and has gained her Foundation Degree in Early Years 

 


